
Notification on visa application appointment via visa appointment booking online system (VABO) 

 

 Applicants planning to enter the Kingdom of Thailand in November 2020 by flights for  
non-Thai nationals organized by the Royal Thai Consulate-General in Osaka (please refer to 
http://www.thaiconsulate.jp/topics_list7/id=965 for the announcement) are required to make  
an appointment for visa application via visa appointment booking online 
(http://vabo.thaiembassy.jp/vabo/). 
 In order to submit visa application, a copy of air ticket or ticket reservation document of the 
flights as announced in the Consulate-General’s website is required as a mandatory document.  
 Please note that an applicant has to take his or her own risk of not getting visa and COE in time 
for the scheduled flight if apply for visa on the date other than specified below.  

 Visa appointment dates: 

Flight Date Visa Appointment Date 
1 November 2020 15 - 16 October 2020 and 19 October 2020 
8 November 2020 20 October 2020 and 22 - 23 October 2020 
15 November 2020 29 - 30 October 2020 
22 November 2020 2 November 2020 and 5 - 6 November 2020  

 

Notes: 

- Please submit all the required documents according to the visa type.  However, it is not guaranteed that 
visa will be issued even the air ticket is already purchased.  

* The Consulate-General reserves the right to reject visa application without prejudice. 
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